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Directive # 9 

 

  “Do not be afraid. Be focused. Be determined. Be hopeful. Be empowered! 

          (Michelle Obama) 

 

Welcome to 2023! The League is in the process of embracing many changes. It has never been 

more important for us to promote Teamwork. Since there is no I in team, embracing the above quote is 

great advice.  Please work as family groups. Everyone has goals but it is necessary to listen to what others 

have to say. Remember no idea is ridiculous, but it may have to be modified. 

 

Government at all levels start with ideas and then hopefully those ideas proceed to making our 

lives better.  This is why, right now, we need to see what the government is doing with Bill C- 7 (MAID) 

and Bill S- 248 with further amendments to (MAID). 

 

Has your council taken on the ‘Faith in Action- Making a difference Project”? This is a project 

suggested by OPC Chairperson Mary Capobianco. It is not too late to start doing something about it. 

 

 Legislation and Resolutions will no longer have separate chairs, (To be found in Social Justice 

Pillar in the near future) but we still need to watch the Government’s actions and resolutions are still 

necessary. We have the measures to affect change, if we use them.  

Please remember we, the Diocesan Council members, are here to help! 

 

F.Y.I. 

• There are Legislation and Resolution workshops on our cwllondon.ca 

• Watch for the amendments from National CWL  

• We have 2 resolutions to present at AMM in Sarnia, April 2023 

 

          

               Happy New Year!!! 
May Our Lady of Good Counsel Bless you!                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Remember: Our Lord always has time for you, Take time for him!                                                                               

Willi Kole and Denise Lalonde Morris 

 

 


